
From: Maria Golden
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Cleveland Ave Mill and Overlay objection for 5-19 meeting
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 9:38:17 PM

To whom it may concern, 
We are writing to object to the assessment of our property for mill and overlay work done on
Cleveland Avenue in 2019. Our property address is 2058 Thure Avenue. 

The burden of this expense should not fall on individual homeowners. Our address is not on
Cleveland Avenue. We would understand an assessment for our one block side street (Thure
Ave) but Cleveland Avenue is a major thoroughfare. Northbound Metrotransit buses pass over
the 126 feet we are being assessed for over twenty times a day. My neighbors on Thure
Avenue use Cleveland Avenue just as much as we do but they are not being assessed for the
cost of the mill and overlay. 

Respectfully,
Maria and Craig Golden
2058 Thure Ave
Property ID: 16-28-23-33-0112
Assessment #: 195502
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